
 

 

Dear families observing Ramadan, 

 

Wishing you Ramadan Mubarak. 

 

Pupils fasting during Ramadan, expected to start on or around 11 March 2024 
 

We invite parents/carers to let school know if your child/ren will be fasting during Ramadan, so 

that staff can make adaptations to meet their needs. To inform us if your child is fasting please 

complete a short questionnaire via the following link or QR code. This form also gives you the 

opportunity to let us know of any requirements your child may need in school during the period of 

fasting.   

 
https://forms.office.com/e/RKXmuqP6fT 

 

Physical Education (PE)  
 

PE lessons will be modified to enable children fasting as much participation as possible. Children 

who are fasting can request to withdraw from PE activities that are too strenuous.  

 

Lunchtime  
 

Pupils fasting do not have to attend the lunch hall. The children will be given the option of going 

to the school library during lunchtime where games, art activities and books will be available. 

Alternately, the children can go out to the playground to play as usual. Any pupil eligible for free 

school meals can select a sandwich that they can take home and eat later.  

 

Prayer 
 

A quiet private room/area will be available for pupils who wish to pray at midday.  

 

Eid-al-Fitr  
 

The school understands that the likely date for Eid-ul-Fitr will be either Tuesday 9 April or 

Wednesday 10 April 2024, depending on the sighting of the moon. This date falls during the 

Spring school holiday.  

 

Celebrating Eid al-Fitr in school 
 

To celebrate Eid al-Fitr we invite pupils to share their experiences with the whole school at an 

assembly on Thursday 18 April, after the Spring holiday. In the past some pupils have created 

and shared short powerpoints, with images and text.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Wendy Cameron 

Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/RKXmuqP6fT

